WILLIAM JEANES MEMORIAL LIBRARY Mask Policy, revised June 2022

The William Jeanes Memorial Library Board of Directors sets all Library policy, and reserves the right to modify them at any time.

The Board amends the Library's Mask Policy as follows, effective Tuesday, July 5, 2022:

- Masks are recommended throughout the Library and at all in-person programs, for patrons and Library staff.
- Social distancing must still be observed while in the building.

Free, disposable masks are available upon request.

Staff and patrons who are masked may not be harassed. All visitors to the Library must follow the Library Use Policy, which is available for viewing online or at either Check-Out desk.

The William Jeanes Memorial Library Board of Directors continues to monitor the global pandemic and local community measurements, and reviews all of the Library's COVID-related policies on a regular basis.